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e r g o n a 1
October 13th,1926,

Dear Sir Arthur:
I have seen Mr. Scott, the Editor-in-Chief of 

the Gazette and, as I expected, found him entirely friendly 
to McGill. He points out that the report of your address 
was curtailed considerably because of its publication in 
full in the Star of the night before and therefore a 
repetition the following day has not, of course, the same 
newspaper value. Hot-withstanding this, however, he thinks 
that the report was unduly curtailed.

He has pointed out to me that of necessity the 
evening newspapers sometimes have a distinct advantage over 
the Gazette in obtaining news of McGill activities, The 
meetings of our Governors.which are usually followed by 
announcements of interest to the public, are held in the 
morning and therefore the news is available for the afternoon 
editions. These disabilities,which are incident to the time 
of publication, he attaches no importance to but he thinks 
tnat in otner announcements no discrimination should be 
exerted as between the Gazette and its competitors. He


